THE KENYA NATIONAL EXAMINATIONS COUNCIL

“To be a World Class Leader in Educational Assessment and Certification”
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KNEC is ISO 9001:2015 Certified

All official correspondence should be addressed to:
The Council Secretary/Chief Executive Officer

REF: KNEC/EA/EM/REG/KCPE/KCSE/2020/001 7" January, 2021
To All Sub County Directors of Education

RE: HANDLING OF CANDIDATES FOR 2020 KCPE AND KCSE SCHOOLS
THAT HAVE BEEN CLOSED DOWN

The Kenya National Examinations Council has received information that there are
some KCPE and KCSE schools that were closed down as a result of hardships
arising from the effects of COVID 19 pandemic. Some of these schools had
registered candidates for the 2020 KCPE and KCSE examinations.

The council wishes to inform you that candidates from such schoois should be
hosted in a public school/institution identified within the Sub County. Information
on the closed examination centres and identified host school/institution should
reach KNEC by 15" February, 2021. The official communication should be sent
to KNEC via the e-mail em@knec.ac.ke.

Your office and the management of the affected school(s) should take charge of
the administration of the examinations during the examination period.

Thank you for the continued support.
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Dr. Mercy G. Karogo, MBS
Ag. CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

cc: (i)  Regional Coordinators of Education
(i)  County Directors of Education
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